
              
 

       January 2024 

 

HENLEY YOUTH CHOIR BURSARY SCHEME 
 

Funded by Henley Town Council and Invesco  
 
At Henley Youth Choir we know that singing can have a positive and sometimes life changing impact on 
children and therefore believe that there should be no barrier to a child being able to join us to sing as part 
of the group. 
 
We aspire to sing to a professional standard under the guidance of professional musicians and to have fun 
along the way! 
 
We are delighted to offer a Bursary scheme to help anyone who wants to join us but needs financial support 
to do so. Our Bursary scheme is generously funded by Henley Town Council and Invesco. 
 
Our Bursary scheme pays 90% of the termly subscription and you only need to pay the remaining 10%. 
 
A Bursary is awarded at the discretion of the Henley Youth Choir Committee and will be reviewed each 
term. All Bursary scheme requests will be treated in the strictest confidence and will only be viewed by the 
Henley Youth Choir Committee. 
 
To receive a Bursary please complete the information below and then either e mail, post or hand the form 
to Fi Harding whose contact details are below. 

 

Child’s Name:  

Age:  

School Year:  

School attended:  

Does your child receive free 
school meals:  

   Y     /      N                                              Please circle Y or N 

Child’s Address:  

Contact Number:  

E mail address:  

Parent’s Name:  

Parent’s Signature: Please sign here to say you need Bursary Funding: 

 
For any queries or to submit your form please contact Fi Harding E: Fi.Harding@sky.com, 
T:07947 658252, or post to 50 Rotherfield Road, Henley on Thames RG9 1NN 


